
                        Adams Township Planning Commission 


ATPC meeting was called to order at 6:00 PM October 27, 2022


Pledge of Allegiance done


Roll Call:

Present: Martha Dugdale ATPC Chair

              Paul Eister          Member 

              Sherry Kinnunen Member 

Absent: Terry Parolini       ATPC Secretary 

              Dan Coponen     Member


Approval of Minutes: no corrections to last meeting minutes.

Paul Eister made a motion to approve the minutes, seconded by Sherry 
Kinnunen, all approved.


Old Business:

 1) Reviewed and discussed the minor updates and modifications to the 
old Recreation Plan. Motion by Paul Eister to accept the updated plan as 
is pending availability of new census and budget data. Seconded by 
Martha Dugdale, all approved. Resolved to submit this version of the plan 
to Kevin Mackey for review and send on to the Township Board.


 2) Reviewed and discussed the Draft Recreation Survey written by the 
Planning Commission, the commission feels it is sufficient for our needs. 
Motion to accept the draft Recreation Survey made by Sherry Kinnunen, 
second by Paul Eister, all approved. Discussed how to distribute the 
surveys, would like input from the board on this. It is a one page fold over 
mailer, send to registered voters, property tax payers? plus available at the 
Township Office for pickup. 


 3) The Planning Commission is still interested in getting professional help 
with this process, it would expedite our proceedings.


New Business:

  No new business 




Sherry Kinnunen made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Paul Eister, all 
approved.  Meeting adjourned at 6:45 PM. Next meeting date to be 
determined.



